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Eric Solorio - ll-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation siting case: 

From: Tara Lauar-Chaparro <taralauar@gmail.com> 
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date: 2/21/2012 10:16 AM 
Subject: II-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation siting case: 

2/21/2012 
To Whom it may Concern: 

This email is in regards to ll-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation siting case. We are very concerned about this 
power plant being built in this area. We barely received any type of notification as a public. Most people still have no 
idea. We live very close to the proposed site, and are extremely upset at the fact that this power plant will be across 
the street from us. It is dangerous, directly across the street from a public park and a school, in which children would 
be subjected to the toxins released from the smoke stacks. As well as children in our neighborhood and our home, 
haVing to be around this dangerous and toxic pollution. It should be in a completely different area, away from living 
residences, parks and schools. It will lower our property values extremely, which is a tragedy. Please consider a **No 
Project Alternative that considers conservation strategies. ** 

Thank you, 

DOCKET 
Tara Chaparro 
West Santee Resident 

DATE FEB 2 1 2012 
FEB 22 2012
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